HARVEST SOCIAL POSTER CONTEST

Do vou love the season of Fall?

If your answer is yes and you are planning on attending the Harvest Social,
you can enter the Harvest Social Poster Contest.
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Who can participate?

All students in grades 1 through 8 who are planning on attending the Harvest Social.

What should your poster depict?

Your poster should represent what the Fall season means to you or your favorite Fall season memory.
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When will the winner be selected?

Three winners will be selected at the Harvest Social and the winners must be present to accept the prize.
All winning posters will be displayed in the school following the Harvest Social.
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Contest Rules

All posters must be on a single piece of poster board.
All posters must be submitted to the Harvest Social Committee no later than October 19, 2012.

Students should put their name and homeroom on the back of the poster.

The posters may not depict violent acts or contain any inappropriate content.

If you have any questions, please contact the Harvest Social chairs, Lisa Goga at
LisaMarieG812@yahoo.com or Jennifer Hall at jstonehall@redbanklaw.com.



